
 

 

 

 

Reaching for the Stars! 

Canterbury Road, Davyhulme, Manchester, M41 0RX 

Tel 0161 748 3392 

           25th February 2022 

 

Primary Futures Week 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

To celebrate National Careers Week (7th – 12th March), I am helping to organise careers related 

activities for pupils this term following on from the success of our previous Primary Futures 

Weeks.  

I am writing to ask if parents and carers would like to volunteer to take part in this event by 

sharing what you do to inspire pupils about the world of work. I am not planning this to be an in 

person event at the time, rather in the form of a short PowerPoint presentation that can be 

shown in class to encourage discussion and further research into the various career 

opportunities that are available to pupil’s in the future. I am planning to then extend this with 

more interactive visits later in the year. 

If you would like to be involved in this event, please email me directly on 

juliegrindley36@gmail.com and I will share with you a prepared template and further details. 

Thank you very much for your valued support and I look forward to working together. 

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs Julie Grindley 

Parent Governor 
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